
Information Item 
 

Date: April 10, 2023 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Johnnie Taylor, Assistant City Manager 

Dr. Marquis H. Barnett, Human Resources Director 

Subject:  
Staff Information Report to the City Council Regarding North Carolina House Bill 470 

Strategic Focus Area: Service Excellence  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

This presentation provides the Winston-Salem City Council with information on legislation 

introduced in the North Carolina House of Representatives which proposes the establishment of 

a Civil Service Board (CSB) for the City of Winston-Salem. This Board would have the 

authority, among other things, to establish pay and disciplinary guidelines relating to City 

employees. 

 

 

 

 


